
 

 

 
    

18th June 2018    Department: Education  

 Contact Name: Tony Browne 
The Heads of all Slough Schools Contact No: 01753 875717 
 Email: Tony.Browne@slough.gov.uk 
    
    
   

 

Dear Colleague 
 

School Term & Holiday Dates 2019-20 
 

I’ve attached the proposed school term and holiday dates for Slough community and 
voluntary controlled schools. Other schools may wish to use the same dates so that there 
is consistency across the borough. These dates are similar to the Royal Borough of 
Windsor & Maidenhead and Buckinghamshire County Council.    
 
If you have any comments please let me know by Friday 29th June.    
 
Yours sincerely   
 

 
Tony Browne 
Service Lead - Head of Access & Inclusion   
 
 


